
 

 

 

 
 

 
 
 

 

 

 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 
 

Under General Municipal Law 
Section 6-d (2) 

 
 
PLEASE TAKE NOTICE that a public hearing shall be held on December 21, 2022 at 6:00 in the 
Instructional Support Center Conference Room “A” at the Broome-Tioga BOCES, 435 
Glenwood Road, Binghamton, New York York in relation the  BOARD'S USE OF 
VIDEOCONFERENCE TO CONDUCT BOARD MEETINGS 
 
Copies of the proposed resolution is available from: 
 

 
Clerk of the Board 

Broome-Tioga BOCES 
435 Glenwood Road 

Binghamton, NY 13905 
607.766.3802 

 
 

DATED:   November 9, 2022 
 
         
          _______________________________ 
        Michelle Hans 
        Clerk of the Board 
        Broome-Tioga BOCES 

Michelle Hans, District Superintendent Executive Assistant/Clerk of the Board 

435 Glenwood Road, Binghamton, NY  13905-1699 

(607) 766-3802  FAX:  (607) 763-3691 


